
Eco Gardeners May 15, 2023 Minutes of Meeting 

1. Quorum 
16 members were in attendance, constituting a quorum (10 required). 

2. Minutes of March Meeting 
The minutes of the March 2023 meeting were read and approved. 

 
3. Treasurer’s Report 

a. Opening Balance $1868.82 

b. Income   $ 120.00 

c. Expenses  $   26.75 

d. Closing Balance  $1962.07 

4. Old Business 

a. New Club Website Released (https://eco-gardeners.org/) 

b. Pot Luck meal was held in lieu of the April Club Meeting 

 

New Business 

5. Phil Karcheski resigned his position as Club President.  The club is looking for someone to take over this 

position.  Jimmy weaver will fill this position temporarily until the end of the year, at the latest. 

6. The club voted to convert the birdbath plot into a flower garden plot. 

 

Remarks for the Good of the Club 

7. Reference books have been placed in the kiosk at the garden plot for use by the members.  Please return the 

books to the kiosk when you are finished using them. 

8. Tools in the tool area of the garden plots should not be removed from the plot area.  The tools are for use in the 

plot area only, not for home use. 

9. The club voted to cancel the June, July & August club meetings.  The next meeting will be held on September 18 

at 1:00 PM in the Hobby Building Event Room. 

10. Many members stated that the tool area in the garden plots looks neat & sharp 

11. Phil Karcheski mentioned the possibility of members co-oping to purchase seeds or other items for the garden.  

Members should contact each other to accomplish this, especially with an eye towards the fall planting season. 

https://eco-gardeners.org/

